
 
 
May 1, 2017 
 
Dear Mayfield Residents, 
 
GENERAL PLAN MEETING​ -We invite you to attend a Mayfield Town General Planning Meeting on May 4, 2017 at 
the Mayfield Town Hall.  Members of the planning commission, town council, and zoning administer will be in 
attendance to answer questions and provide an overview of the general planning process.  At the meeting, we will be 
setting up neighborhood representatives who will help facilitate the information gathering process.  We will also be 
solidifying the first round of town vision questions and generating some feedback.   Come find out what to expect with the 
general planning process and give us your feedback!  
Refreshments will be served​.  
DOG CLINIC​ – Mayfield Town Dog Clinic will be held on Saturday, May 6, 2017 from 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the 
town hall.  The Gunnison Valley Animal clinic will also be at the clinic.  The cost is $5.00 for a male dog and spayed 
female and $10.00 for a female dog. 
TOWN CLEAN-UP WEEK​ – The town clean-up week is May 8​th​ through May 15​th​.  Please take this week to clean up 
around your homes and property.  There will be a large dumpster at the park. 
CEMETERY ​– As many of you are aware there has been many changes at the cemetery in the last 3 years, but the most 
important one is the changing of the roads.  We hope these changes will help you and help the town to better maintain the 
cemetery.  The roads at the cemetery are now one-way only, with the entrance at the south gate and the exit at the north 
gate.  We have also provided two parking areas.  The west parking lot is at the west of the cemetery and the east parking 
area is outside the cemetery fence with access through a pedestrian gate.  All turns are right turns and it should make it 
easier to get in and out without incident. 
A lot of planning and work has gone into making the cemetery a peaceful and beautiful place to visit.  We will have 
further improvements this summer and hope you will feel tree to voice your approval or concerns.  We would like to thank 
those people who have gave service, money or encouragement alone the way, there has been many and these efforts have 
been truly appreciated.  
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